
ALCON, 
 
This bill scares me.  Until a person is convicted in front of a jury, there should be a presumption of 
innocence in our society.  The  burden of proof should NOT be on the defendant.  This bill will expand 
the definition of "family member” to many who in no way can be considered family.  They will now be 
able to request orders that prohibit law abiding citizens from owning firearms.  The law will punish 
people who comply with stalking and restraining orders.  These orders are often used to harass people 
and are often based on false allegations.  The procedures to remove the right to possess firearms 
permanently shouldn’t be able to be rubber stamped by an administrative procedure.   
 
V/R, 
 
Cory Cinquini 
 


